
	

Supplier	Agreement:	Fair	Labor	Chocolate	

Child	slave	labor	is	known	to	be	a	disturbing	part	of	the	chocolate	industry.		It	was	first	reported	in	1998	

when	UNICEF	found	cacao	farmers	in	the	Ivory	Coast	relying	on	enslaved	children	to	cultivate	and	

harvest	cocoa	beans.	

MOM’s	Organic	Market	goes	to	great	lengths	to	ensure	our	products	do	not	exploit	the	environment	or	

human	life.		It	is	for	that	reason	that	we	ask	you	to	answer	the	following	questions	about	your	cocoa	

supply:	

1. Where	is	your	cocoa	sourced	from?		Please	list	all	countries	no	matter	if	they	make	up	1%	or	

100%	of	you	total	cocoa	volume.	

	

	

2. Do	you	use	third	–party	certifications	that	address	fair	labor	standards?		If	so,	which	ones?	

	

	

	

3. OR,	does	your	company	or	your	cocoa	supplier	have	a	proprietary	fair	labor	program	or	policy?		

If	so,	please	explain	and	submit	supporting	documents.	

	

	

	

Date	 	

Representatives	Signature	

	

	

Representatives	Name	(Printed)	

	

	

Representatives	Title	

	

	

Representatives	E-mail	Address	

	

	

Company	

	

	

Phone	Number	 	

	

	

Please	email	a	signed	copy	of	this	agreement	to	grocery@momsorganicmarket.com	


